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Dear Parents, 
Warm greetings! 

 

Winter vacation is a time to relax and celebrate in the company of your family 

and friends. 

The much-awaited winter vacation will commence from January 1st 2021 

to January 10th 2021. The School will reopen on January 11th 2021. 

 

NOTE:- 
 

All the students are required to complete their Holiday Homework. 

 
 

 
 


